
Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time
June 17, 2018

 “They that are planted in the house of the Lord 
shall flourish in the courts of our God.”  Psalm 92:14 

  CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, June 17, 2018    
Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time
  9:30 am  Liturgy All Fathers Living & Deceased  1st   
10:30 am  Father’s Day Brunch – All Fathers eat FREE
Catholic Summer Initiative (CSI) for Boys begins
  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon                       
    

Monday, June 18, 2018 
           CSI for Boys 
  6:15 pm  Boy Scouts
  7:00 pm  Baptism Class Part II
    

Tuesday, June 19, 2018  
          CSI for Boys    
  8:30 am  Weight Loss Support Group 

Wednesday, June 20, 2018 
          CSI for Boys  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Thursday, June 21, 2018  
  8:00 am  Communion Service  
          CSI for Boys 

  9:00 am  Adult Ed
10:00 am  Senior Center
  3:30 pm  Garden Café  
  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon  

Friday, June 22, 2018   
  8:00 am  Communion Service 
           CSI for Boys
  

Saturday, June 23, 2018  
  5:15 pm  Confessions
Confessions available by appointment also 662-429-7851   
   6:00 pm  Liturgy +Karen Streit  by: Al & Dee Gawel  

Sunday, June 24, 2018    
The Nativity of Saint John the Baptist
  9:30 am  Liturgy For the Parish Community   
10:30 am  Father’s Day Brunch – All Fathers eat FREE
  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon                       

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

CHILDREN’S HOMILY
June 17 – Father’s Day
June 24 – Lucy Holland

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE
June 17 – Father’s Day

June 24 – Merrygen Currick

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY
June – Leslye Hall

Our Holy Spirit web address is:
http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com 

Ministry Schedule
PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                

 Saturday, June 23 – 6:00 pm    
Greeter:  Tijuana Buchanan/Nancy Brown
Usher:   Tony & Julie Stefanik 
Server:   Don Greer
Lector:  Chris Greer/Lori Stephens
Gift Bearer:   Doyle Family 
Eucharistic Ministers: Bill & Nancy Marking/Liz Brown

Sunday, June 24 – 9:30 am  
Greeter:   Kim Tarsi/Gia Matheny  
Usher:    Alan Gho/Bill Warner  
Server:   Mark Printup/Mike Eleftheriou  
Lector:   Katherine Carroll/David Yelverton  
Gift Bearer:    Brasher/Presley Families  
Eucharistic Ministers:  Claire Love/Charlie Young/Alex Six/   
Keelan Ready/Robin Brantley/Diane Cullen/Josephine Muzzi

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry 
obligation, it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve
in your place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...

$6,094.81
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$5,521.00
Maintenance Fund Last Wk…. ……...........$   525.00  
Community Services…………………….….. $   145.00

There should be no eating, drinking or gum in the
Church. If a child must have nourishment,

please do so in the cry room.

ATTENTION YOUNG ADULTS   a "grotto blog" for young 
adults has been added to our website provided by 
ecatholic.   Check it out today!!!

NO CELL PHONE ZONE   We remind all to please 
turn off all cell phones and electronic 

communication devices when entering the church 
buildings. The signals, even from a silenced phone, 
interfere with the wireless microphones of the church.

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES
Queen of Peace:  Monday, Tuesday and First Friday 9AM

Christ the King:  Wednesday and Thursday 9AM
Holy Spirit:  Thursday and Friday 8AM

LAWN MINISTRY
Team #5 – Hank Ludwig, Josh Michael, and 
Dennis Johnson will begin Wednesday, June 20 
and end Saturday, June 23.  Team #6 – Ron 
Sheppard, Ed Savage, Charlie Young, and Darren 

http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com/


Macip will begin Wednesday, June 27 and end Saturday, 
June 30.  This is a real service to the Lord. God Bless all 
our lawn ministers.

FOOD PANTRY NEED– Sugar  Holy Spirit provides 
the sugar for our Food Pantry here in Hernando.   We 
have a growing number of families coming for food. We
have been facing a real shortage of sugar lately to meet 
this demand.  This is an ongoing ministry.   You may 
bring sugar whenever it is convenient.  This food pantry 
serves the poor of our community.  Matthew 26:11

God bless your generosity.

Father’s Day Triduum of
Masses

June 17th, July 12th and 26th

Three Mass Intentions for 
fathers, godfathers and 

grandfathers living and deceased.  Envelopes are in the 
pews.  Please fill out and place in the collection.
FATHERS’ DAY BLESSING! At all of the Masses this 
weekend there will be a special blessing for all our fathers, 
grandfathers and godfathers. We encourage all the families to
accompany your Dad's & husbands to the Father’s Day 
Brunch following Sunday Mass.  Remember Fathers eat 
FREE!!  .  Your presence will be their greatest delight and 
blessing.

DON'T TAKE A VACATION FROM CHURCH
Please don't forget your parish while you are away on 
vacation. Remember that the day to day operations 
and expenses continue while you are gone.

We all appreciate a clean and neat pew for Mass
Please consider the following:

 Did you put the missal/music books
back in the holder? 

 Do you have your personal items
together? 

 Did you gather all your children’s
belongings and trash?

No food or drink inside!  This is our home and should
always be clean and welcoming including our bathrooms!

Thank you!!

Confessions available by appointment  662-429-
7851

WEIGHT LOSS SUPPORT GROUP   Come join us 
each week as we support each other on our weight 
loss journey.  Tuesday morning at 8:30 am for a 

weigh in and sharing.  Liz Brown is our contact person 
for this adventure.  901-331-3419.    MAKE PLANS TO
JOIN US EACH WEEK AS WE STRIVE TO 
BECOME HEALTHIER, HAPPIER PERSONS!!!

PRIESTS OF THE SACRED HEART ASSEMBLY IN
MILWAUKEE- Our priests will be attending their annual
assembly in Milwaukee from Monday, June 18th through 
Friday, June 22nd.  Parishes will have communion 
services in lieu of Mass while they are away.

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized

 Please Pray For The Sick 
Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
having/recovering from surgery or are seriously ill:
Sr. Mary Myles (Powell sis), Simon Dean, Joleta Carter, 
Caralee Joyner (Barb Wilder niece), Noah Sansom, Gene 
Winters (Nix), Tom Schrenk (Gawel sonnlaw), Angela Porter 
(Nix), Mary Greenwell (Barbara Dean’s sis), John Pollock,
Rose Powell, Corrine Patton, Emily Ready, Danielle
Daniels (Nix niece), Cil Johnson, Tad Haas (C. Patton

Grand), Rose Burgess, Art Cortesi, Bill Brown (Nancy),
Hayley Hardy (Higdon niece),Tony Pangelina, Gilda Stafford, 
Sr. Antonienne Thoma, Marie Smith, Lee Smith, Andy Bill
Whittle (nix nephew), Phyllis Pangelina, James Ferguson, 
Betty Kuhel, Rosemary Sabbatini, Alice Quick (C. Menne sis),
Barney Norys (Terry), Jared Smith (Liz Brown), Susan Terry, 
Mr. Thanh Pham (Fr. Thi's father), Jean Adams,  Fr. Paul 
Casper, Debbie Gowen (Blount), Brenda Caruthers, Nancy 
Potts, Deanna Greer (Dean Niece), Baby Asher Farmer, Ron 
Pickard, Ginny Skinner, Michael Williams, George Bonner,
Joyce & Terry Cobb (Stafford), Mike Johnson, Dennis Schwab
(Powell nephew),Gloria Slonena (tully), Betty Brotherton (B. Martin 

mom), Melanie Brauss (Bill Gaudet’s sis), Pete Cervetti (Cass Douglas),
John Foti (Muzzi Bro), Daniel Douglas (Jeffries bronlaw), Birdie 
Lewis (Felicia grandma), Kim Craig (J. Davis sisn law), Farris Jenkins 
(N Rachal bron law), Carter  Brooks, Josh Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown’s 

nephew), Sherry Vowell (Ken Hoover’s sis), and Sara Hewitt (Marie 

Smith).    Please notify the Pastor when serious illness occurs or 
when hospitalization is indicated: we would like to strengthen the 
ill with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).   

Mark Your Calendar

Sunday, June 17
10:30 am Father’s Day Brunch 

Sunday, July 15
4:00 am Inter-Parish appreciation dinner 

for all volunteers  

RCIA REGISTRATION IS OPEN.
RCIA stands for the Rite of Christian
Initiation. It is the process of preparing
and celebrating the sacraments for those
over the age of 7 who would like to be



baptized, to come into the Catholic Church from another 
Christian denomination or for Catholic adults who have not
yet completed their initiation of Baptism, Communion and 
Confirmation.  Call Sr. Emily. (662-342-1073) or 
ctksemily@aol.com

Sacred Heart School, recognized by Today’s Catholic
Teacher as one of three most innovative Catholic

Identity Schools in the U.S., provides a small, close
knit family atmosphere with approximately 330

students representing 24 different countries.

We would love to meet your family and show you
how SHS can meet your educational needs.

5150 Tchulahoma Road • Southaven, MS 38671

662-349-0900 •bmartin@shsm.org

THE CINDY PRETTI SCHOLARSHIP was established 
in 2000.  Cindy was a student at Sacred Heart School 
from 1987 – 1996.  She enrolled her freshman year at 
Immaculate Conception in Memphis.  In her junior year ,
she was killed in an automobile accident on her way to 
visit Ole Miss campus on March 20, 1999.  Cindy loved 
Sacred heart School and church.  The Scholarship Fund 
was established as a testimonial to her spirit and 
memory.  This school year we gave six students $2000 a 
peace, which over the last 18 years we have given 
Sacred Heart students $48,000 in Scholarships.  This is 
due to the generosity of our Holy Spirit family and 
especially the Men’s Association who continue their 
faithfulness to this noble cause.  Thank you for helping 
us keep Cindy’s spirit and memory alive.

The six scholarship winners this year are:
Zoe Rochelle – St. Agnes
Parker Schuman – CBHS
Brooke McDonald – Immaculate Conception
Gus Codemo – CBHS
Erin Crutchfield – St. Benedict
Isabe Lara – Immaculate Conception

Memorials:  Sacred Heart Southern Missions
                     Cindy Pretti Memorial Scholarship Fund
                     P. O. Box 190
                     Walls, MS  38680-0190

Alzheimers and Dementia Support Group meets 
on June 19th   from 1:00 – 2:30PM at the
Olive Branch Senior Center.  Contact Pat
Youd for more information at 662-892-
8102.  All are welcome!

Look in your mailbox for our new 
GUIDE BOOK AND DIRECTORY.  They 
should be arriving soon!  The advertisers helped 
provide this service at no cost to our parishioners.  
We encourage you to think of them in the future as 
your needs arise.    Please familiarize yourself with 
the ministries and orginizations at our church 
located in the front of the book.  If you are not 
registered in the parish—please fill out a 
registration form located in the Narthex.

OUR ANNUAL BAZAAR WILL BE 
SEPTEMBER 22, 2018

THIS IS ONLY 4 MONTHS AWAY
 This is our biggest fund raiser of the year for our 
Church. Volunteers will be needed for lots of jobs.  
Everyone is encouraged to help in any way you can.
We plan to have the usual booths, including Silent 
Auction, Country Kitchen, Taste of Desoto, Shop-a-
Lot Grocery and many other activities.  We will 
have a meeting in the near future, so watch the 
bulletin for dates and times.  With so many things 
going on during the summer, this will be here 
before you know it. 

We would like everyone to start gathering items for 
the Silent Auction.  This is one of our largest money
makers and we need many, many things.  

Contact BARBARA SMITH for more information. 
(H) 662-233-4833 or  901-413-8102.

https://webmail.shsm.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=BtG0X0JLrMZgoKOkD-beWqdVdUSEuSrC-NDc3XxQ6RNtVUMDzVLVCA..&URL=mailto%3Abmartin@shsm.org
mailto:ctksemily@aol.com


           FATHER’S DAY BRUNCH     
 Father's Day, June 17th  we will have a delicious brunch sponsored by the Ladies 

Association immediately following mass.   Bring your family and celebrate.    All FATHER'S 
EAT FREE.  
          Tickets are on sale at the weekend masses.  The price for adults other than fathers will be

$10.00 and $5.00 for children

WE REALLY NEED YOUR HELP

Holy Spirit Vacation Bible School
June 25-29, 2018    6:30p.m. - 8:00p.m.

Anyone interested in helping with the VBS program this year please contact Allison Baskin at 
901-409-1038.   Our needs are many and you can help!  

We have been so blessed in the past with your generosity in donations and volunteers.  Your 
support is so important!

HERE IS HOW YOU CAN HELP!                       

Teachers and assistants – All teachers will have an EASY instruction book to 
follow! No teaching experience required. Short lessons!

Teen helpers – Ages 12+ only. Youth will help with games, music, bible theater 
and crafts. 

Snack monetary donations 

Monetary donations – to help with additional supplies such as crafts and game 
prizes.

Decorating help –help create and hang décor the weekend before VBS 

Please give prayerful thought to how you can help with this ministry for our children. Our hope is 
that you will help in whatever way you can.  Remember, God doesn’t call the qualified, He qualifies 
the called!!

VOLUNTEER – Complete the volunteer sign up form in this newsletter.  Drop it by the church 
office or place in basket in the back of the church.



PARENTS - Fill out registration forms and place in basket in the back of the church.   Please fill 
out one form per child.  There will be a basket in the back of the church for completed forms and
there will be extra forms there too.  We need the forms as quickly as possible so that we have an
idea of how many children to plan for.

For more information call Allison Baskin at 901-409-1038.
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